
  
 
 
 

 

Children’s Services
Professional Learning 

and Development

 
How to book:  
To apply for a place on this activity please email:  
 
Nicola Bruce 
Children’s Services 
Norfolk Advisory Service 
Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road 
Norwich, NR7 9QL 
 
Telephone: 01603 303319 Fax: 01603 700236  
Email: nicola.bruce@norfolk.gov.uk 

PIPP: Embedding ICT within the Evolving Primary Curriculum 
 
 
Date Time Venue Course 

Code 
Event 
Ref. 

22/03/2011 09:15 - 16:00  West Norfolk Professional Development Centre EPPA5 D 
 
Course Context/Audience: 
This is a course for practitioners and curriculum leaders getting to grips with an evolving 
curriculum. Delegates may represent individual or groups of schools. It will look at the role of 
developing ICT capability across the curriculum, making the most of what is already 
available within schools. The course will offer ideas for embedding ICT into the evolving 
primary curriculum.                                                                                                                       
 
Objectives: 
By the end of this course, participants will: 

• understand clearly what is meant by ICT capability 
• have the opportunity to review some elements of the Self Review Framework 
• gain an understanding of the important role that the Virtual Learning Environment can 

offer 
• be able to recognise ICT opportunities within the six areas of learning 
• have identified areas for development in their school or cluster.                                      

 
Course Leader(s): Sheila Denny/Jill Duman 
 
Phase: Primary + Special 
 
Fee: £119.00   PIPP package members (no charge if full allocation has not been used)    
         £140.00  all other schools                                                   Closing Date: 19/03/2011  
 
Car Sharing: Within the Council we are trying hard to reduce our Carbon footprint and save 
resources by encouraging delegates to car share wherever possible.  You may also wish to visit the 
liftshare website (www.liftshare.com) which is very useful for both routine and one off journeys. 
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